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Care, fairness and respecté No barriers to learningé Celebration and joy 

M essages for teachers  

If you need to talk to your childõs class teachers, please leave a message 

with the School Office. The teacher will then be able to contact you to arrange 

a mutually convenient time. Teachers are unable to make appointments or have 

lengthy discussions at drop -off and pick -up time.  

M edication  

If your child needs 

prescribed medication 

in school, this should be taken, by 

an adult, to the School Office 

along with the completed 

medication form (available from 

our website or outside the School 

Office). Please do not pass 

medication to teachers or send it 

in to school in your childõs bag. 

Please also note that we can 

only administer prescribed 

medication.  

L etters and Forms  

If you need to return a 

form or hand in a letter at the 

School Office you can use the 

post box by the main front door. This is 

checked regularly and will save you 

queuing at the office window.  

B ook Fair  

Thank you to everyone 

who came and supported our 

Book Fair. We raised over £250 

to spend on books for school.  

T hank you to 

everyone for your 

support this half term. 

We have had lots of 

exciting events in school including 

Science Week and Humanities Week 

and we are looking forward to next 

half term with seven fun filled weeks 

in the run up to Christmas!  

C hristmas Cards  

The children have 

been busy designing 

Christmas cards which 

parents will be able to purchase in 

packs of 12. Sample cards will be sent 

home after half term. You will also be 

able to purchase Christmas gifts 

featuring your childõs design. 
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Thank you for donations so far for the 

Aldi ôGet Set to Eat Freshõ promotion. We 

have filled one poster and are one our 

way to completing a second.  

Team GB stickers can be collected from 

Aldi stores up to 3rd November.  

The stickers can be sent in with your 

child/ren or dropped off at the School 

Office.  

P arents of Children With Additional Needs (PCAN)  

PCAN is the independent Parent -led forum in Kirklees for all parent and carers 

of children and young people with additional needs aged from birth to 25 

years.  

It is holding an AGM and engagement event on Friday 15th November from 

10am -1:30pm at Huddersfield  Mission, focusing on behaviour.     

It has been recognised that there is a huge gap in services and they need 

information from families about how that gap should be filled.     

The event will be held with senior Kirklees Council staff to  hear first hand what 

families are dealing with. Lunch will be provided - so please book for catering 

numbers.  

 To book a place please visit:  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/discussion -about -

behaviour -and -pcan -agm -tickets -75133425097  

More information can be found on the PCAN website:  

https://www.pcankirklees.org/pcan -discussion-about -behaviour -and -agm   

S chool Photos  

Individual school 

photos will be taken 

on Tuesday 22nd 

October If you have 

other children, older or younger, who 

do not attend Shelley First School and 

would like a photo of them with their 

Shelley FS sibling(s) please come into 

school between 8 - 8:45am via the 

main door.  

D ogs  

We appreciate 

that  dogs are an 

important part of 

family life for many 

Shelley families however we kindly 

request that they are not brought on 

to school grounds. Thank you for your 

co -operation.  

 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported 

our Hello Yellow fundraiser on World 

Mental Health Day. We raised over £360 

for Young Minds - thank you!  

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fdiscussion-about-behaviour-and-pcan-agm-tickets-75133425097&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf36dabaefce848b84d8708d74cdcecb0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C6370623840
https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fdiscussion-about-behaviour-and-pcan-agm-tickets-75133425097&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf36dabaefce848b84d8708d74cdcecb0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C6370623840
https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pcankirklees.org%2Fpcan-discussion-about-behaviour-and-agm&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cf36dabaefce848b84d8708d74cdcecb0%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637062384048802466&sdata=4V719gkHg


F riends of  

Shelley School 

(FOSS) 

Invites all Y1ðY5 

children to the Halloween Disco 

on Wednesday 6 th November 

5pm ð 6pm (Doors open at 

4.45pm), Fancy Dress optional.  

Entry: Bring a bottle (for the 

Christmas Fayre stall) but please 

register to attend on ParentPay 

by 3pm on 5th November.  

A drink & homemade biscuit will 

be provided.  

Sweets available to buy ð 50p 

per bag  

Glo -sticks available to buy ð 20p 

each  

Drop Off: Main School entrance  

Collect: Childõs usual entrance 

 

T rips 

Last week Year 2 went on an amazing trip 

to Manchester Airportõs Runway Visitor 

Park. They had a brilliant tour around 

Concorde and learned all about its journeys 

around the world. The children asked and 

answered some super questions. They all got 

to take a seat in the flight deck of a DC10 

aircraft and learned all about the many 

careers involved at the airport. The weather 

lifted after our lunch and we saw lots of 

different sized planes taking off and landing 

along the runway. The staff at the visitor 

centred commented on how enthusiastic the 

children were in their learning.  
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S port  

Well done to everyone who took part in the Cross Country Events this half 

term - everyone who has taken part has been a credit to the school. We had 

some amazing results including Larna who came 2nd in the Year 1 race.  

 

We also have three children who will be 

running at the Kirklees finals next week - Toni 

& Amy will be running in the Year 3 race 

and Joseph will be running in the Year 4 

race.  Well done and good luck!  

There are more photos on the School Jotter 

app.  
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S chool Dinners  

This is the menu which will start after October Half Term.  

Dinners are priced at  £2.25 per day.  

If your child would like to change from school dinners to packed lunches or vice 

versa, we require at least one full weekõs notice. To change your childõs lunch 

arrangement, please complete the relevant form which is available from our 

website under ôInformation for Parentsõ and then õFormsõ. Copies can also be 

collected from the entrance by the School Office . 

  

Week 1  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 2  
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Tuesday  

22nd October  

¶ Individual School Photographs  

Wednesday  

23rd October  

¶ Class Moore assembly - 9am  

¶ Parents’ Evening (2 of 2) 

Thursday 

24th October  

¶ Class Priestley assembly - 3pm  

Friday  

25th October  

¶ Break up for half term  

Monday  

4th November  

¶ Inset Day - school closed for pupils  

Tuesday  

5th November  

¶ Children back in school  

Wednesday  

6th November  

¶ Reception trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

¶ FOSS Halloween Disco (Y1 -Y5) - 5-6pm  

Friday  

8th November  

¶ Class Salt Lawrence Batley Theatre Workshop - in school  

¶ Year 1 trip to Eureka!  

Tuesday  

19th November  

¶ KS2 Sports Hall Athletics at Shelley College - 4pm  

Monday  

9th December  

¶ Christmas Performance A -9:15am  

¶ Christmas Performance B - 2pm  

Tuesday  

10th December  

¶ Christmas Performance C - 9:15am  

¶ Christmas Performance D - 2pm  

Thursday 

19th December  

¶ Break up for Christmas holidays  

Dates for your diary…. 


